[Title First name Surname] MP
Member of Parliament for [include constituency]

Houses of Parliament
Westminster
London
SW1A 0AA
United Kingdom
[DATE]
Dear [Title Surname] MP,  
Your support and attendance: the All-Party Parliamentary Group on Intensive Care
As a member of the Intensive Care Society (ICS) and a local constituent, I am writing to ask for your support to the APPG on intensive care. 
The APPG on intensive care has been established to provide a platform to voice the concerns of the intensive care community and to help inform Parliament in their understanding and decision making about intensive care. 
The urgent focus of the APPG is both the rehabilitation of intensive care survivors, and the pressing issues related to workforce. It also seeks to address concerns surrounding the long-term costs and benefits of intensive care (to patients, families and society), development of intensive care, and ICU staffing and infrastructure for patient pathways. 
The APPG is co-chaired by Sir Gary Streeter MP and Rachael Maskell MP. The next meeting is taking place in Westminster, on Tuesday 18 July at 3:00pm. A multi-professional panel will be joining us for a discussion on Education, training and CPD to highlight careers in ICU and staff retention. 

Confirmed speakers: 
· Danielle Bear, Consultant Dietitian – Critical Care, Guy and St Thomas’ NHS Foundation Trust / Chair, ICS AHP PAG
· Rebekah Haylett, Physiotherapist, Oxford University Hospitals NHS Trust / Chair, ICS Physiotherapists PAG
· Claire Rock, Clinical Specialist Critical Care Occupational Therapist, Queen’s Hospital
· Eileen Kelly, Speech and Language Therapist, Barts Health NHS Trust
· Frances Tait, Anaesthetics and ICM Dual Trainee, Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust / Chair, ICS Trainee PAG
· Kate Tantam, Specialist Sister ICU, Rehabilitation Team, Plymouth Hospitals NHS Trust
· Steve Mathieu, Consultant in Critical Care, Portsmouth Hospitals University NHS Trust / President, Intensive Care Society
 
Further information on the APPG can be found here: https://ics.ac.uk/policy-news/appg.html
Thank you for your assistance in this matter, I look forward to your response. 
If you have any queries related to the APPG on Intensive Care, please direct them to: policy@ics.ac.uk




Yours sincerely,
E-signature
Your name
Your Critical Care role, Your institution
